




      December 11, 1914 
 
 
Dr. Charles B. Penrose 
Philadelphia, Pa. 
 
My dear Doctor, 
 The cigars came in my last mail. Thanks very much. It is indeed very kind of you 
to think of me. They are very fine and I enjoy them very much. 
 I am returning the envelope in which your card was in. You will note there is no 
street address. Nor can I find anything on the cigar box which indicates the correct 
address. Hence my reason and excuse for troubling you. Will you kindly have John 
Wagner & Sons send to Robert F. Potter and Thomas C. Rowley, both of Douglas, 
Wyoming, each one hundred cigars of the same brand you have sent me “La Flor de 
Cuba” and have them send the bill to me at Ross, Wyoming. I am sending you a couple 
of my cards which please have Wagner & Sons send with the cigars. I am wondering if 
Barber has done anything in regard to your account of the “Invasion.” I have seen him a 
couple of times since I last wrote you. Barber is influenced largely by what Judge Lacy of 
Cheyenne tells him. He did not tell me that Lacy had advised him in regard to the 
matter, but I am inclined to think he advised against the printing of the account. 
Judging from Barbers conversation, I told him to cut the objectionable features. That is 
write you what he objected to, and let you, if so inclined, cut out that part or parts. I told 
him also that so far as I was concerned you could publish the whole story. Wishing you a 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. I am 
 
      Very truly yours, 
       Wm C. Irvine 
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